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Public Statement – March 24, 2020  

RE: YCADA Coach’s Conference (May 2020) Cancelled   
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency, YCADA is CANCELLING the YCADA Coach’s 
Conference in Las Vegas, NV. We are unable to reschedule this event in the near future with the 
uncertainty of what will happen in the next few months. Unlike a local event, this conference would 
require airline travel and the risk is too great with the latest unprecedented events. We appreciate your 
patience and support as we do not make this decision lightly.   
   
Conference Fee Refunds - If you’ve already registered, you do not need to email us. YCADA will reach 
out and issue you full event registration refunds. We kindly ask for your patience in processing these 
requests given many of our staff are currently in quarantined locations.   
   
Hotel Refunds - If you’ve booked rooms with the Orleans Hotel, they’ve asked that you NOT contact the 
Room Reservations line. Their team is already working through each reservation manually to automatically 
cancel the reservations and refund them over the next 72 hours. It may take 7-10 business days for the 
hotel refunds to hit individual accounts depending on your bank account(s).  
   
We know you are anxious to get the season started and back on track – we feel the same. YCADA is using 
this time and resources to plan events that are further out, technology you will love and more grassroots 
events. We are determined to make this the most successful season for all of us, no matter the challenge. 
This is a great time to review your practice plans, choreography/routines, skill goals, season calendars, 
etc. We know our athletes and coaches are disappointed. Please share one of our favorite quotes with 
your teams.  
   
“Nothing can dim the light which shines from within.” – Maya Angelou  
   
♥ Stay safe and healthy and we hope to see you very soon. ♥  

   
Sincerely,  
Your YCADA Staff & Family  

 
 
 


